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4th February 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Under the Sea 
 

This term Owls are finding out all about Under the Sea. 
We will be using the picture book ‘Flotsam’ to inspire much of our work along with other related 

books. 
The children will have a go at writing their own words to go with the story, they will learn how to write 

messages in different formats and how to write instructions and descriptions. 
In Science and DT the children will be looking at how and why things float, what materials they could 

use for their own underwater camera (which are waterproof) along with creating moving sea 
creatures. 

In Art they will try out different types of medium to create a range of pictures and patterns. 
The children will learn about the different oceans around the world alongside discussing about how 

people use and look after these oceans. The children will get the opportunity to look at issues 
around pollution and global warming and what they can do to help. 

We will continue to learn and consolidate maths topics whilst also taking every opportunity to link the 
maths learning both to our topic and to everyday life making it fun and purposeful. 

Spellings, phonics, reading and grammar will be part of the daily learning in the classroom, both 
through stand-alone teaching and using all opportunities presented during all other lessons. 

 

  We hope the children will be enthused by both 
the topic and the classroom environment and will want to give their very best to all the learning. 

 
Many thanks 

 
Mrs Helas 

 


